

16th July 2024

Dear Students,

Re: GCE A level Exam results day - Thursday 15th August

After a long exam series our attention now turns to the excitement of results day. School will be open from 8.30am - 1pm on the 15th August for students to come and collect their results from the 6th form building (N block). If you are unable to attend for any reason an electronic version will be emailed out to the students' school email address after 1pm, a paper copy will also be posted out to the home address that we have on record for you.

On the day students should come directly to N block to collect their results where they will be directed by members of staff. To support us with the distribution of results, please ensure you know your four-digit exam number. Once students have collected and read their results they must speak to a member of staff before leaving to ensure we have their post 18 destination (University or apprenticeship) logged correctly. Any students that require support with their destinations will be able to book an appointment during the day with our 6th form team.

You will have a number of options on results day and we will be here to help you along the way. Students may wish to consider the following options if they have applied to university;

- Confirming your place with your first-choice university this may well have been done before you arrive at school
- Confirming your place at your insurance choice university
- Applying for places through UCAS Clearing www.ucas.com/node/5456 if you either; do
 not meet the entry requirements or you have changed your mind about your course choice
 there will be staff on site to help you with this

We would suggest that you have access to your UCAS ID and potentially a short list of courses if you have changed your mind on your current choice.

We are asking all students to return their Chromebook, chargers and bags on results day to allow us to refurbish them ready for new students in September. We also ask that you bring in any textbooks/ revision guides you may have so we can pass these back to the relevant departments. On the day we will also be collecting any unwanted items of old school uniform that could be reused for future students, please bring in as much as you can as it could be of immense help to many of our families.

If you have any questions regarding the results day please do not hesitate to email me on Alan.Brown@biddenham.beds.sch.uk

Kind regards,

Mr A. Brown

Assistant Headteacher
Raising Standards Leader Key Stage 5